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    Autumn                                 November 2022 
 

Jupiter Class 
 

Dear Jupiter Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a super half term. 

This term , as last,  Mr Arlow, will be teaching Jupiter on a 

Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Taylor will teach on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday. 

Our topic this term will continue to be Conflict and within this 

theme we will be exploring World War two. Will this be the last 

generation who remember WW2? We are excited to be going 

to the Time and Tide museum in Great Yarmouth this week and 

experiencing the life of an evacuee. We will then finish our 

English topic by writing a diary entry of an evacuee. I am 

expecting some fantastic writing from this.  

We will be looking at colour in (a follow on for our art from last 

term) English through the wonderful book pictured below. This 

will culminate in an information text. In Design and Technology 

we will learning about the mechanisms involved in pop-up 

cards. 

Inevitably the Christmas fun and excitement will start to build 

towards the end of the year. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Taylor and Mr Arlow 
 

     

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

Please bring a drink every 

day. Small bags may now be 

brought to school with 

reading books.  

Fridays 

PE – please bring PE kit. 

Star of the week assembly 

15.00. Once a month these 

are in school. Please see the 

notice board for details.  

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please communicate 

these via the office email or speak 

to myself or another member of 

staff. 

 


